From: Rim Walid

Sent: 25 October 2014 13:25
To: Planning

Subject: demolition comment

2014/6323/c

18 - 2- elsworthy road
london

nw3 3dj

Dear Council ,

| am writing regard to the demolition application that have been received

i have great concerns to what this may mean for the future , we have been living in this building for
over 15 years ,

it would be extremely difficult if this was to be approved , we love this building , the space is great ,
i don't see why

demolish a beautiful building ,

we hope this will not go through

Kind Regards
Flat A1

RIm Walid



